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October 26, 2023

Ms. Allison Sullivan
Senior Project Coordinator
Massachusetts School Building Authority
40 Broad Street, Suite 500
Boston, MA  02109

Re: Agawam High School
Preferred Schematic Report Submission

Dear Allison:

Enclosed for your review is the Preferred Schematic Report Submission for the Agawam High School Project in 
Agawam, MA.  The following are included:

 (1) Electronic file in PDF format of the Preferred Schematic Report Submission

Leftfield hereby certifies that we have reviewed and coordinated the materials contained in this submittal and 
that the submittal is complete.  We also confirm that the District, Town of Agawam and the Agawam High School 
Building Committee have approved the Preferred Schematic Report for submission to the MSBA.

Please contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Linda E. Liporto, MCPPO, LEED, CSL

Attachment: Preferred Schematic Report

cc: Mayor William Sapelli, Town of Agawam
Sheila Hoffman, Superintendent of Schools, Agawam Public Schools
Kent Kovacz, Flansburgh Architects
Jim Rogers, Leftfield LLC
James Riefstahl, Leftfield LLC


